
Emiliano	Falcon,
	
I	received	your	Public	Records	request	from	the	Sunderland	Town	Clerk.		We	do	not	have	any	facial	recognition	software	or	devices.		Please	find	my	response	to
your	public	records	request	attached.
	
Thank	you,
	
Erik
	
Chief	Erik	J.	Demetropoulos
Sunderland	Police	Department
105	River	Road
Sunderland,	MA	01375
http://www.townofsunderland.us/police-department
https://twitter.com/sunderlandmapd
413-625-8200	(Dispatch)
413-665-7036	(Office)	ext:	1
413-665-8934	(Fax)
	
The	Town	of	Sunderland	email	messages	are	public	records	except	when	they	fall	under	one	of	the	specific	statutory	exemptions.	This	message	and	the	documents	attached	to	it,	if
any,	are	intended	only	for	the	use	of	the	addressee	and	may	contain	information	that	is	PRIVILEGED	and	CONFIDENTIAL.	If	you	are	not	the	intended	recipient,	you	are	hereby
notified	that	any	dissemination	of	this	communication	is	strictly	prohibited.		If	you	have	received	this	communication	in	error,	please	delete	all	electronic	copies	of	this	message	and
its	attachments,	if	any,	and	destroy	any	hard	copies	you	may	have	created	and	notify	me	immediately.
	

From policechief	<policechief@TOWNOFSUNDERLAND.US>
Subject Public	Records	Request

To "efalcon@aclum.org"	<efalcon@aclum.org>
Date Mon,	13	Apr	2020	20:09:51	+0000
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